
BEECHER COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 

NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD VACANCY – The Beecher Community School District is 

accepting applications to fill a vacant position on the Board of Education.  Resident school 

electors interested for consideration for this vacancy should submit in a sealed envelope a one-

page letter of interest along with qualifications per Policy #0142.2 to: 

 

Beecher Community School District 

Attention:  Superintendent’s Office 

1020 W. Coldwater Road 

Flint, MI 48505 

 

Applications will be accepted until 4:00 PM on Monday, March 13, 2023. 


